DAVID SAPHRA

9 DIVNEY LANE

IRVINGTON, NEW YORK 10533

(914) 591-2012

e-mail to: dsaphra@gmail.com 

Tuesday, May 27, 2008

Dear Administrator,

I am currently seeking a position as a music teacher. I have been working for the NYCDoE for over twenty-three years with a variety of age groups, having been satisfactorily employed under a Common Branches license for this entire period. I additionally hold a NYS Music license. I have extensive experience teaching both vocal and instrumental music as well as methods for using technology to create music. Having worked as both music teacher and technology specialist, I would especially welcome an opportunity to continue teaching music that might also allow me to help out as needed with various computer and network issues.
The school that I currently work for is unfortunately discontinuing its music program due to cutbacks and related budgeting issues. While at the school I helped obtain a grant and set up an entire 28 unit keyboard lab with the help of the Music and the Brain organization. While I will miss this lab greatly, I feel that I was able to acquire invaluable experience teaching MATB’s well thought-out curriculum which I plan to incorporate in my next music teaching assignment.
During most of my career I have taught music literacy through singing repertoire utilizing a hybrid of Kodály and Orff methodologies along with the many song and movement activities I have personally created. I often use guitar to accompany children's singing which tends to be less overpowering and allows for great flexibility traveling around the building. Students respond well to my computer-generated show accompaniments and custom-designed practice booklets for learning to play the recorder or holiday song collections.
I truly enjoy working together with teachers and parents in order to help prepare students for actual performance situations. These can either be live presentations at assembly programs, off-site public performances or audio / video recordings for upload to the internet. I greatly favor the use of a school website for helping show off what they are accomplishing and will do all that I can to help to get students work posted on an ongoing basis.
I would like to have details about my next assignment worked out within the next several weeks so that I can take full advantage of the summer to properly prepare for the fall. I look forward to hearing from you at your earliest possible convenience.

Yours truly,
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David Saphra
